

Headteacher: Ms A Fearon BA (Hons) MA NPQH

Chair of Governors: Mrs R Bowron

July 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

CHAIR OF GOVERNORS AND VICE-CHAIR OF GOVERNORS

Rachel Bowron is stepping down as Chair of Governors at the end of the academic year, but still plans to stay on the governing body as a Community Governor. I would like to thank Rachel for her contributions to the school as Chair of Governors and her continued commitment as a Governor.

I am pleased to inform you that Lewis Clark, another of our Community Governors and currently Vice-Chair of Governors, will take on the role of Chair of Governors for the next academic year. Ian Larkham will be the Vice-Chair for the next academic year. I would like to congratulate Lewis and Ian and thank them for their continued commitment to the school.

The Governor pages on the school website will be updated by the start of the new term in September to reflect these important changes.

Yours faithfully

5 Spanowhawk

Mrs S Sparrowhawk Clerk to the Governors